
 
NOTICE 

 
The East Cocalico Township Board of Supervisors will hold special workshop meetings at the 
Municipal Office, 100 Hill Road, Denver, PA 17517 for the purpose of discussing the 2022 
Budget and any other issues that may come before the Board: 
 

Wednesday, October 20, 2021 at 7:00 p.m. 
Wednesday, October 27, 2021 at 7:00 p.m. 
Monday, November 1, 2021 at 4:00 p.m. 

 
The 2022 Draft Budget is proposed for public inspection starting Friday, November 5, 2021, 
8am-4pm, Mon.-Fri. in the Municipal Office, 100 Hill Road, Denver, PA and will also be 
available on the Township website (www.eastcocalicotownship.com). 
 
The Final Budget is scheduled for adoption at the 7:00 p.m., Thursday, December 2, 2021 Board 
of Supervisors’ regular meeting. 

East Cocalico Township Board of Supervisors 
Jeffrey W. Mitchell, Secretary 
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